
 
 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 
Date: 25th February 2021                 Circular No:159/YIS/AS/20-21/159 
       
Dear parents,  

SUB: PIRLS ASSESSMENT FOR GRADE IV STUDENTS : CBSE & IGCSE 
 

Kindly be informed that as per MOE directives, students of Grade IV will be given PIRLS assessment every 

Monday. PIRLS (Progress in International Reading Literacy Study) is an international comparative 

assessment that measures students’ learning in English reading.  
 

These tests prepared by IEA (International Association for the Evaluation of Educational Achievement) help 
to assess students in reading and compare the results with the results of other countries participating in 
the tests. 
 

In this regard, kindly note the following: 

 The PIRLS is an Online Assessment & will be conducted on all Mondays. 

 The test link will be shared by respective class teachers in the class WhatsApp groups on Mondays. 

 Students should complete & submit the assessment as per the given timings :  

IV AB/EF (CBSE) - before 01:30 pm. 

IV CD/GH/IJ (CBSE) & Y-4 (IGCSE) - before 12:00 Noon. 

The school management recommends participation of students as it helps students to improve their 
reading skills. 

 

Seeking your usual cooperation. 
 

In case of any queries, kindly contact Mr. Balla Madhusudan Rao (Contact No.0500582576). 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

  [ 

 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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